
 

Prince Alfred College, Adelaide 

AUDITIONS 

PRINCE ALFRED COLLEGE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AND THE PRINCES PLAYERS THEATRE COMPANY PRESENTS 

18TH-21ST June Performances will take place 18th  - 21st June 2019 

Tuesday 27th November 2018 
 

3.45pm 

 

Prince Philip Theatre 
 

Registration is essential BEFORE auditions take 

place: 

https://goo.gl/forms/m0VD1Q9g0x5PhP5q2 

  
 

• No costumes or makeup required. 

 

• Students should prepare one song of their choice to sing 

in full on the day, and bring their own accompaniment if 

required (a USB with a backing track). 

 

• Audition scripts have been circulated via email 

and should be used to prepare for the day. 

 

 

Contact performingarts@pac.edu.au for queries. 
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